Closter Recreation Commission

Po Box 143, Closter NJ 07624

Jim Oettinger Director

joettinger@closternj.us



The Annual Easter Egg Hunt is scheduled for Saturday March 30th.

The Easter Egg Hunt will take place in the playground at Memorial Park located on Harrington Ave.

We are asking that all parents park in the back parking lot at Memorial Park as the fields are still closed recovering from heavy sports use.

Park on Old Closter Dock roadside of the park in the parking lot there.

The Easter Egg hunt will start **PROMPTLY at 11am** and it goes quickly. It usually takes 4 minutes max for all of the Eggs to be picked up by the kids so PLEASE arrive early as it will start **promptly at 11am**

Please bring a basket or a container for your children to collect and save their Easter Eggs.

The Easter Bunny WILL be arriving as soon as all the Eggs are collected, so please bring a camera for a photo op with your child and the Big Bunny!!!

If there are questions as to the status of the event taking place due to inclement weather, please call the Rec weather line at 201-750-9507 Mail box 6. There will not be a rain date for this event, so we are hoping for good weather.

Any questions, please send Jim Oettinger an email at joettinger@closternj.us